

Thursday 13th February 2020

## YEAR 2B BOOSTER CLASS MONDAYS STARTING 24TH FEBRUARY

Dear Parent / Carer	
has been selected for a Year booster as we feel that it would really benefit their progression.	· 2 SATs
Your child will be completing end of Key Stage 1 assessments in May. To support with this, we would like them to attend a reading and maths booster club after so will be from 3:30 – 4:30 on every Monday starting <b>Monday 24<sup>th</sup> February until Monday. April.</b>	hool. This
We feel that this would really support your child with their SATS skills. It is really import to have your support in encouraging your child to attend these sessions regularly thave the greatest impact.	
Please ensure your child is collected from the School Office at 4.30pm promptly.	
Thank you for your ongoing support.	
Mrs Baht	
Consent Slip for class 2B Sats Booster Monday 24th February until Monday 27th	<sup>h</sup> April
Child Name:	
will/will not be able to attend (circle as applicable)	
Signed (Parent/Carer)	
Parent Name:	
Parent Phone Number:	
Date:	

www.slade.bham.sch.uk Email: enquiry@slade.bham.sch.uk - Tel: 0121 675 0618 Fax:0121 303 4812

Slade Primary School is a member of The Arthur Terry Learning Partnership, a charitable company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales, company number 07730920. Registered office: The Arthur Terry School, Kittoe Road, Four Oaks, Sutton Coldfield, West Midlands, B74 4RZ. CEO Richard Gill NPQH, NLE, FRSA







